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To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my opposition to this bill.  This bill would negatively impact my 

business and that of my main supplier.  Hareline Dubbin of Monroe, OR is my main 

supplier.  They have been a valuable partner to my fishing lure business going on 14 

years.  I purchase fur materials from them to produce my fishing lures.  There are no 

substitutes for the materials I purchase from them.  If you are not willing to withdraw 

this bill entirely, I implore you to exempt fly tying, fly fishing, and all fishing related 

businesses. 

Sincerely, 

Heath Hippel 

Owner and Founder, Buggs Fishing, LLC. 


